
  
FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS   

 

Office of the Superintendent 
1200 South Clinton Street • Fort Wayne, IN 46802 • Phone: 260.467.2025 • Fax: 260.467.1975 

TO: Members of the Board of School Trustees 
  
FROM: Mark Daniel 
  
SUBJECT: 2025 Physical Plant Improvement Projects 
  
DATE: March 10, 2025 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve the following construction contracts: 
 

Project Contractor 
Construction 

Contract 

GBS 2 CME Construction $538,800 

Site and Traffic Brooks Construction 
Company Inc. $1,665,019 

 
 
RELATED INFORMATION: 
 
Projects are funded from the Operations fund and consist of physical plant 
improvements at several schools as identified in the 2025 Capital Projects Plan. 
 
Darren Hess, Director of Facilities, will be available to answer questions. 
 
 


